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DAYANAN D MANJ REKAR (dayal @khandelwallab.com)

I
vijay.vihar@yahoo.in

Monday, 7 October, 20L9, O4:0I pm IST

To,
The Honarary Secretary and All the Members of committee
Vijay Vihar Co-op. Hsg. Society
Chembur

Dear Sir

We are fully agree with the contents of YourJetter and fully agreeable for the proposal of Redevelopement,

Thanks
D N Manjrekar
For Khandelwal Laboratories Pvt. Ltd.

Qn 101612019 10:08 AM, Vijay Vihar wrote:

Dear Member,

We have received letter from members to
Kindly g ive yout  consent by emai l .

Thanks,

h ttp- //hlabJlKla b 7.9.. j p g
!

http ://klab. in/Klab75 jpg

4 . )

start the process of redevelopment.
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